Dear local community members, January 2023

Committee Members of the Brady James Gabbard Memorial
Foundation want to take this opportunity to thank you for your

continued support over the last couple of years. The outreach from G NVES)
the community last year was nothing short of amazing and those of us

who have the honor of organizing the events were overwhelmed with #TIGERSNEVERFIGHTALONE

gratitude for the willingness of so many to offer their time and
resources.

The Foundation started its journey in 2021 with hopes of providing Lawrenceburg High
School Students with scholarships through Brady’s Graduating Year of 2024. Through the
outpouring support, the Foundation has secured funding to support graduating students
through the year 2025 and will be making donations to future events, organizations, and
community members.

Through gracious donations, the Brady James Gabbard Memorial Foundation was able to
support the Lawrenceburg High School Football Team with funding to travel to the Lucas Oil
stadium for the State Championship in 2022. It is our goal, as Committee Members, to
continue supporting our local community in as many ways as possible.

Our current goals for the 2023 year are to:

*Continue offering the Brady James Gabbard Memorial Scholarship for future graduating
students via securing donations.

*Create a grant for athletes of low income families in the community to cover costs for team
fees, sporting equipment, etc.

*Donate in-kind items to the Cincinnati Children's Hospital Oncology Unit including, but not
limited to, toys, coloring books, family care items, holiday decorations, etc.

*Collaborate with local community members and organizations to develop events in Brady
Gabbard’s memory. We envision these events to include a 5k, flag football tournament, and
football camp. Please note these events are currently in the early stages of planning.
*Continue hosting the annual Brady James Gabbard Memorial Softball Tournament and
Cruise-In Car Show.

If you have not had the honor of supporting this great cause, we invite you to become part
of our positive and life changing Foundations. We do not believe there is such a thing as
“small donations”. Every penny collected is a penny worth sharing for a good cause. To
make a small donation or view our three levels of sponsorship opportunities, please visit our
website at www.BradyStrong.com. We understand hardship may prevent you from making a
monetary donation. You can also support our cause by forming a Softball Team or by
attending one of our upcoming events and joining this great community as we remember
Brady and honor his life.

Sincerely,
Brady James Gabbard Memorial Foundation
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